
Costume Pictures 
Sunday, May 5th. 

We will be having “Costume Picture Day” at 
the studio! Costume order forms will be sent 
home as soon as we receive them from the 

photographer. 
Bring the completed form on picture day. 
(There may be a link to pre-order before 

picture day.) 
CLASS PICTURE TIME: ___________________ 

Remember that your dancer is to bring the 
costume to the studio in the bag provided 

(wearing tights under their cover up with no 
underwear). Please arrive early so that they 
can get dressed.   We do not wear costumes 

out in public. Be ON TIME OR EARLY and have 
your dancer’s hair pulled up in a clean bun. 

We will have dressers at the studio to get your 
dancers in and out as efficiently as possible. 
Each class will have 20 minutes from start to 

finish – if you arrive late, we cannot guarantee 
your dancer will be photographed. We will do 
the group picture first and then singles so that 
we can get them back into their street clothes 

to go home.  
DO NOT MISPLACE THE COSTUME BAG THAT YOUR 
DANCER’S COSTUME CAME HOME IN. THIS IS THE 

BAG THAT ALL DANCERS BRING TO THE SHOW WITH 
COSTUME AND SHOES INSIDE! 

 

Costume Hand Out 
Costumes and Tights will be sent home next 
week. Please have your dancer put them up 

somewhere safe where they cannot be played 
In or damaged.  

We ask that after the show you keep your 
dancer’s costume in a place they cannot be 

damaged. We know that they are yours, 
however as most of you know we work very 
hard to keep the cost down for the holiday 
shows by borrowing costumes for different 

classes. Your dancer will possibly be wearing 
someone else’s old costume that you would 

want to be in good condition as well.        

 

     
 
 

Summer/2024-25 Dance Information 
 

Summer Dance Camp, Summer Classes and 
2024-2025 classes are open and available 
online for registration… class space will be 

limited for our younger dancer’s camps and is 
open to students other than those currently 

enrolled at SDS.  Take advantage by 
registering before the first deadline of June 1st 

to receive the “early bird” discount. 
 

Please remember that your dancer is not 
automatically signed up for the next season. 
You must go in and register for next year’s 

classes if they are returning. 
 
 

Fundraising Guidelines going Forward: 
 

1. All Fundraisers Must be Totaled when 
turned in.  

2. One check is to be turned in for each 
fundraiser. Not multiple checks – you 
are to have everyone write you a check 
or pay cash and then turn one check in 
to SDS. (This is not a new rule.) 

 
Going forward we will be handing back any 
fundraisers that do not comply with these 
guidelines. Once they are completed, they can 
be turned back in. 
 

We are looking forward to another great 
performance in June! 
 

Disney Meeting – April 14th at 1:00 P.M. 
The meeting is mandatory for anyone that is 
considering this trip.  
Always Dancing, 
Miss Traci,  
            Miss Gabby, Miss Maddy and Miss Heidi 
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